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Octobexr 20, 1977

Lynn Teschendorf

General Counsel

New Mexico Oil Conservation Commission
Box 2088

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Re: Western Energy Corporation
Ute #2 Well
San Juan County, New Mexico

Dear Lynn:

Pursuant to our recent telephone conversations, we have been working
on the captioned well in order to re-establish production, and keep this
well from being plugged and abandoned. Fortunately, we were successful
in our endeavors and 0il production has again commenced.

We are enclosing copies of the following reports and forms foxr this
well which are being filed or have been filed with the U. S. Geological
Survey in Durango, Colorado and/or the District III office of the NMOCC:

1. "Sundry Notices and Reports on Wells," Form 9-331,
U. S. Geological Survey.

2. "Gas-0il Ratio Tests," Form C-116, New Mexico 0Oil
Conservation Commission.

Based upon these reports and forms, and the concurrence of Al. R.
Kendrick, Supervisor of District III, New Mexico Qil Conservation
Commission, we hereby request the dismissal of Case No. 6052 set for
hearing in Santa Fe, New Mexico on October 26, 1977.

Thank you for your assistance and cooperation in the matter.:

Sincerely,

ORIGINAL SIGNED BY
RICHARD TULLY

Richard Tully
Landman
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709 BLOOMFIELD RD. o« P.O.BOX 234 © FARMINGTON, NEW MEXICO 87401 & pHONE 505-325-0238
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xc: Donald H. Brandebury
Western Enexgy Coxporation
Box 5015
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

A R. Kendrick

Supervisor, District III

New Mexico Oil Conservation Commission
1000 Rio Brazos Road

Aztec, New Mexico 87410

Jerry W. Long

District Engineer

U. S. Geological Survey
Box 1809

Durango, Colorado 81301



